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16 South Tenth Avenue 
Manville, New Jersey 08835 
August 5, 1966 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Hyattstown, Md. 

Dear Sir: 

We were fortunate enough to see at least a portion of the Alan Burke 
Show the night you appeared. We are sorry we did not see it in its 
entirety as you were by far the best guest he or Joe Pyne, for that 
matter, has ever had. 

I have talked about how badly I want to read your book but being a true 
procrastinator I have taken this long to write to you. 

My friend, Mrs. Lillian Wilcock, received her copy yesterday and in 
between my typing today I have just read the Preface. You must be 
congratulated for your untiring efforts. 

Naturally I am anxious to have my own copy and am enclosing a check in 
the amount of $5.05 (per your letter to Mrs. Wilcock). 

Please rush. 

Again, CONGRATULATIONS!! 

Very truly yours, 

t/ eta e/ 
(Mrs.) Irene Schoch 
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